From: Fatima Abbas

To: Unit, Wr_Hearing@Waterboards
Subject: Marble Mountain Ranch-Cole Hearing Exhibit Deadline Extension
Date: Friday, September 29, 2017 6:53:29 PM

Ayukii (hello) Hearing Team:

I am writing on behalf of the Karuk Tribe to also request the October 2, 2017 exhibit deadline be
extended for one week. The Tribe is still in the process of preparing its witness statements and will
have difficulty meeting the October 2, 2017 deadline because one of our witnesses has been
involved in tribal ceremonies in August-early September and our other witnesses were on travel this
week. We believe that a short extension, even by one or two days is reasonable, and would not hurt
the interest of any party.

Thank you for consideration of our request.

Yootva (thank you)

Fatima Abbas

General Counsel, Karuk Tribe
64236 Second Avenue
Happy Camp, CA 96039
530-643-1873
fabbas@karuk.us
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